
The Board of Selectmen met on Thursday, June 16, 2011 at 12:10 p.m. 
 
Present: Joseph Miksch, Chairman; Brian Connors; George Samia, Town Administrator; 
Brian Healey 
 
Conversation ensued in which both the Board members and Mr. Healey articulated their 
positions on the unpaid bill for removal of snow and ice dating back to February 2011. 
 
The possibility of a 15% discount was discussed among the parties and was agreed upon 
contingent upon the outcome of legal concerns. 
 
M/Connors, s/Miksch, a unanimous vote, adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 


